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A§§O<eiatnoITTl of lUrrnnverrsaty arrutdl ([o~ijege Emp~oyees 

Dec. 7, 1977 

Ms. Jane Strudwick 
flnployce Relations 
Mary Pollcrt llall 
U13C 

Re: Adjustment of benefits for Janet Otto 

Dear M.s. Strudwick: 

This is to confirm our telephone conversation of Dec. 5th. 

After due consideration, the union concurrs \lith the adjustment of 
benefits proposed by W. L. Clark in his letter of November 25th. 

If you find any difficulties in imple:rnenting these changes do not 
hesitpt:e in calling me. I can be reached at 4367. 

) 

Yours truly, 

J""~l~ 
~Lid Strand 

Il'1S :lms 
auce-1 
cc: 

Ann Hutchison, A.U.C.E. 
Janet Otto, Faculty of Education 
Peter Davern, Faculty of F.ducation 
Wes Clark, Employee Relations 
Don Munroe 

2162 Wes tern Parkway, Vanco uver, B.C Telepho ne (604) 224-5613 


